

Weekly Bulletin

Quick Links

Website

PowerSchool

Calendar

Privit Online Sport Physical



Friday, March 22 End of 3rd Quarter Release at Noon

Please note: We have a full day of school Thursday, March 21 and a half day on March 22 due to inclement weather days

NO SCHOOL

Monday, March 25

8th Grade Parent Night April 3, 2019 - 6:30pm - Performing Arts Center





Industrial Technology Furniture Auction

Going on NOW through March 22nd at 9pm

Click **HERE** for the auction site

All proceeds will go to fund projects for the IT Class. Furniture has been constructed by students and water sealed for outdoor use. Take a look, click a link, and place your bids! Be sure to check back often to see the high bids! Auction winners will be contacted by email after the auctions end. If you have any questions, email Adam Roske at roskea@smithville.k12.mo.us





Trip Opportunities - Summer 2020

It is not too late to sign up for any our other exciting trips!

Capitals of Europe - Informational Meeting - March 5th - 6:30pm - email Sarah Cline at clines@smithville.k12.mo.us

US Eastern Seaboard - Informational Meeting - March 12th - 6:30pm email Sarah Cline at clines@smithville.k12.mo.us

China - email Ashley Flieg at fliega@smithville.k12.mo.us

Suicide Awareness

Did you know that if you text HOME to 741741 when you are feeling really depressed or suicidal, a crisis worker will text with you? Many people, especially young kids/teens, do not like talking on the phone and are more comfortable texting. This is a free service run



by The Crisis Text Line.

This is real. Everyone needs an avenue for help and support. **#SuicideAwareness #youareimportant**Please share.

Wigs Out 2019

Again this year, we are having our Wigs Out Assembly where students can donate hair to a company that makes wigs for people who are suffering from illnesses. We will be having the assembly on May 31st. Students receive information in their email with instructions on how to sign up. If you have any questions, please email Mrs DeYoung at deyoungl@smithville.k12.mo.us.

8th Grade Celebration - Photos Needed

8th Grade Celebration - June 6th - 9am (subject to change due to snow days) Eighth Graders: We would like you to start turning in your photos for the eighth grade celebration slide show. We need two pictures. These pictures can be baby/young, by yourself, with family, friends, pet, doing an activity such as playing an instrument/sport. No collages please. Mrs. Krueger will start collecting your photos.

Email photos to kruegerc@smithville.k12.mo.us. Sending a digital copy to her would be the easiest, however, you may also bring them in to be scanned if necessary. Get them turned in as soon as you can please.Thanks for your help.

Parents, are you struggling to talk to your teen?

Announcing a free five week class Classes start March 28th Click the link below for details

Passages Class for Teens and Parents



Kindergarten Screenings

Screenings for the 2019-2020 Kindergarten classes are starting soon! Click **HERE** for more information. Any child turning 5 years old on or before July 31, 2019, will need to be screened for next years' kindergarten class.

2019-2020 School Calendar

The Smithville School Board has approved the calendar for the next school year. Click **HERE** to view it. School will start August 15th, 2019.

Baseball in March!

High School Baseball is holding a clinic for all Smithville students on **March 23rd**. Click **HERE** for the flyer and info.

Summer Camp Sign Ups

Camps are starting sign ups for their summer sessions! Keep an eye on the website for updated offerings as they come in. Click **HERE** to see what is offered right now.

Warrior Closet April and May Dates

Click **HERE** for the April and May Warrior Closet Flyer

